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U.S. Government Issues Dynamic Positioning (DP) System
Failure Alert

MAY 28, 2014

On May 20, 2014, the U.S. Coast Guard and Bureau of Safety and Environmental Enforcement (BSEE) issued a joint

alert prompted by a recent failure of a vessel dynamic positioning system where significant negative consequences

were narrowly averted. The incident occurred in part because deferred overdue maintenance was being conducted

at the time the vessel lost position and had to perform an emergency disconnect from the active well. Both agencies

strongly recommended that marine companies operating in the U.S. Gulf of Mexico adhere to DP guidance issued

by the Marine Technological Society and as referenced in a U.S. Coast Guard notice recommending voluntary

guidance issued on October 12, 2012.
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This entry has been created for information and planning purposes. It is not intended to be, nor should

it be substituted for, legal advice, which turns on specific facts.
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